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GCSE Mathematics Revision Guides and Workbooks 

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s studies in Mathematics. As part of the GCSE Mathematics course, 

students will need to study and be comfortable with a wide variety of topics. It is therefore important for students to own a 

copy of a revision guide and workbook. This will enable them to make notes, refer back to and complete exam practice in 

as part of their learning and revision. This will become a tool with increased importance for students as they close their 

own gaps and improve their understanding of the key mathematical concepts vital to success at GCSE. 

As a school we would like to offer students the opportunity to make a small contribution of £5 to the academy so that the 

Maths department can then purchase a copy of these valuable learning resources for your child. Please note that this 

contribution is significantly less than the retail cost of the books (£12). 

The contributions can be made via Parent Pay. The payment item will remain open over summer to allow families time to 

place an order. If you require your Parent Pay login details or have any questions regarding how to order a book, please 

contact our admin team on 0113 512 5510. 

If you have any queries or would like to discuss further your child's Mathematics studies, then please do get in touch with 

me via email (cbate@dixonstc.com) or call the academy and leave a message for me. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Carolyn Bate 

Head of Mathematics 

 
 

 

 

 


